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Canon Reuben Butler:  Tel:  368433 
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2nd Sunday of Easter 

Sunday 3rd April 2016 

Newsletter items to Parish Office @ 061 - 368127 or email office@newmarketonfergusparish.ie Deadline is 11.00am on Thursday 

Newmarket 
Sat 2nd  7.30pm Pakie Ryan, Shannon and Kilnasoolagh 
    Edward Guckian, Carrowmeer 
Sun 3rd 11.00am Sunday Mass      

Mon 4th 10.00am Daily Mass 
Tue 5th 10.00am Daily Mass 
    7.00pm Roseanne and Bernard Fitzpatrick, Carnakilla & their sons Jim and Francis 
Wed 6th 10.00am Margaret Hanley, her parents Catherine and Jeremiah Shea & her son Bobby. 
Thur 7th 10.00am Daily Mass  
Fri  8th     10.00am Daily Mass  
    7.00pm Eamon O’Neill, Granaghan 
Sat 9th   7.30pm Jimmy and Noel O’Leary, late of Ballycar 
    Martin and Elizabeth Ryan, Urlanmore 
    Jimmy and Riosín Walsh, Kilnasoolagh Park 
Sun 10th 11.00am Patricia and Tommy Corbett, The Square 

                                     

Wells 
Sat 2nd    6.30pm Weekend Mass  
Sun 3rd   10.00am Sunday Mass  
Sat 9th  6.30pm Weekend Mass  
Sun 10th 10.00am Sunday Mass  
 

Carrigerry  
Sun 3rd  9.00am Coffey Family , Caherbane 
    Pat O’Donnell, Caherbane 
Sun 10th 9.00am Tony Cronin, Ballycalla  

Last week’s Church Collection €2227.07 
Thank You  

Lough Derg Jubilee Year of Mercy  
Pilgrimage Season opens on Sunday 1st 
May with One Day Retreats which con-
tinue on 2, 7, 8, 10, 14, 15, 17, 21, 22, 
23, 28, 29 & 30 of May.  Booking is  
essential. The Three Day Pilgrimage 
season begins on Wednesday 1st 
June.  You may begin the Pilgrimage on 
any day between 1st June and 13th Au-
gust.  Pre-booking is not required for the 
Three Day Pilgrimage. Contact Lough 
Derg by telephone 071 9861518, email 
info@loughderg.org,  www.loughderg.org

For all who have access to the internet The Global Catholic Climate Movement is in the process of setting up bi-monthly 
or weekly webinars reflecting on Laudato Si’ and sharing and discussing implementation strategies at all levels. This 
web seminar can be accessed through  
http://catholicclimatemovement.global/webinar-series-to-discuss-laudato-si-and-implementation-around-the-world/  

‘Carrigoran House annual fundraising Spring Fair will be held on 
Sunday 10th April.  Fun Events – Pet Dog Dhow – Stalls -Bonny 

Baby – Garda Mounted Unit – Fire Services – Free          
 Children’s Entertainment – Stilt Walkers – 

Magic Show – Jug- gling – Barbeque – Vintage Cars – All the Fun of the 
Fair!  Commencing at 1 pm 

The Sacristans Spring collection will take place next weekend in all 
churches.                  Thank you for your ongoing support 

Michaela Foundation Girls’ Summer Camp / St. Flannan's College, 1st - 5th Aug 2016 
“Best Summer Camp Ever!” That’s what you’ll be saying after a week at a Michaela Foun-
dation Summer Camp.  Calling all girls aged 11-13 to engage in a week of awesome activi-
ties in Fun, Faith, Fashion, Irish and Wellbeing.  Build confidence, self-esteem, make new 

friends and have fun! 
For more information and to book a space please visit: www.michaelafoundation.com  

Fr Tom and Canon Reuben wish to thank you 
all most sincerely for your support of their 

Easter Collection. 



Fáilte-Bienvenue-Willkomen-Benvenuto-Bienvenido-Witajcie-Bemvindo- 

Welkom-Velkomin-Vitejte-Karibu-Croeso-Valkommen-Tervetuloa-Welcome 

‘ ‘ ‘ ‘ SPLIT THE POT ’  SPLIT THE POT ’  SPLIT THE POT ’  SPLIT THE POT ’  Scoil na Maighdine Mhuire 
  Our pot this week was  €         

Congratulations to our winner - 
Winning ticket sold in  
Next Draw : Tuesday  

A 12 Week Evening Course in Practical Philosophy will begin on Tuesday 
April 5th 2016 at 7.30pm in The Clare Education Centre, Government 
Offices, Kilrush Rd. Ennis. Registration-7.15pm/Queries to 087 228 2382. 

******* 
Family Carers Ireland are providing the QQI Level 5 Healthcare Support 
Full Award Training in your area in April 2016. This training will be run 
one day a week for five weeks from 9.30am to 4.30 per module.  This 
qualification will qualify you to work in areas of the care sector.   For 
more info or to express an interest contact the training department on 
0579370221. 

******* 
Volunteer with Sage Support and Advocacy Service for Older People 
Sage needs volunteers to help speak up for older people across all care 
settings. Sage will provide QQI accredited training and ongoing support. 
For more information call 086 183 1428,  
email michelle.rooney@sage.thirdageireland.ie or see 
www.sage.thirdageireland.ie  

******* 
Co. Clare has an outstanding reputation in the design and delivery of crea-
tive projects for, with and about older people, having initiated and hosted a 
range of projects and events over the 20 years of the existence of the 
BEALTAINE festival, working across a range of art forms.  VOLTage at 
glór promises to be an extraordinarily diverse festival, and includes thea-
tre, film, music, visual arts as well as an Arts & Health Seminar which 
features a number of guest speakers focussing on creativity and the arts in 
health, care, and wellbeing. For further information and to make a reserva-
tion, please contact: glór box office on 065 6843 103 or see www.glor.ie. 
Group discounts available.  These events are kindly funded by Age and 
Opportunity BEALTAINE 2016 and VOLTage/Clare County of Culture .   

******* 
Clare Haven Services Insights Programme - A free and confidential 
weekly programme for women who are or have been in an abusive domes-
tic relationship will commence in Ennis in early April.  For further infor-
mation please contact Clare Haven Services on 065 6842646.   

******* 
The Tommy Lynch 'Truck Run' Memorial Fundraiser takes place on Sun-
day 17th April next.  Registration will be in Kilkee from 11:30am to 
12:30pm.  Food and entertainment will be available after the event in Mor-
rissey's Bar, Carrigaholt and music will be provided by Patsy Downes. For 
more information, contact Thomas on (087) 6975283 and Marcella on 
(086) 1951863. All proceeds are being donated to the West Clare Cancer 
Centre and Milford Hospice.  Come and support this very worthy cause! 

 ******* 
Hurt by Abortion? If regret over an abortion is part of your life, you are 
not alone.  We care, we can help. Call Bernadette Goulding in complete 
confidentiality on 087 859 2877 or visit www.rachelsvineyard.org.  

 ******* 
'Rising against cancer 48hr fast in Ennis on April 7th.  Candle light 
procession to Cathedral on April 8th at 6.30pm followed by commemoration 
mass and concert. Admission to concert by donation.  All proceeds to 
Sláinte an Chláir, Clare Cancer Support. Tel 0876912396.' 

******* 
Tai Chi classes  for people with arthritis:  The Clare branch of arthritis 
Ireland are starting Tai Chi classes in Doonbeg Community Hall on Mon-
day 4th April at 11 am.  Session of 6 classes costs 30 euro.  Classes are 
also continuing in Ennis at Cois na hAbhna on Fridays at 11am and in 
Miltown Malbay at GAA Hall on Thursday at 11am.  Please contact 
0871328190 for further details  

 

GAA Lotto: 
There was no winner of our €7100 Lotto Jackpot. On Sunday's draw at 
The Honk, 9, 21, 30 & 31 were the numbers drawn. Mona Clancy, 
Chris Brennan, Liam Clancy, Yvonne Enright, Kay Commane, Helen 
Lawlor, Helen Hearn, Tom Donlon, Phylis Fleming & Buddy McMa-
hon were the €40 winners. The Crabtree hosts the next draw on April 
3rd where the Jackpot will be €7250. 
 

Fixtures: 
Saturday April 2; Junior B League: NOF vs Inagh/Kilnamona in Inagh at 18:30 
Sunday April 3; Intermediate League: NOF vs Cratloe in NOF at 12:00 
 

Results: 
Clare Cup Div 1A: NOF 1-14 Whitegate 1-10 
Intermediate League: Ruan 0-15 NOF 1-09 
U14 Camogie: Sixmilebridge 8-06 NOF 2-00 
 

Membership: 
2016 Membership with the club is now due. We will hold a registra-
tion morning on April 10th from 11am to 1pm in The Clubhouse. Al-
ternatively you can pay online by heading to 
www.newmarketonfergusgaa.com, information is at the bottom left 
corner of our homepage. Fees can also be paid to Treasurer Jimmy 
Clancy (086 014 9812). .2016 Rates; Family (two adults & two chil-
dren) - €95, Couple - €80, Adult - €50, OAP - €30, Student - €30, U18 
- €20. Thanks to all Blues for their continued backing of our club. 
Members will be entitled to a number of discounts at local outlets plus 
a free subscription to our electronic newsletter ‘Blues News’. 

******* 
New course Pilates:  
Monday 11th April @ 8pm in Carrigoran Wellness Centre. 
Thursday 14th April  @ Bunratty Castle Hotel. Intermediate-
6pm and Beginners-7pm. Contact Mary Donlon   087 2818408 
or check out www.marydonlonpilates.com. or  Facebook Mary 
Donlon Pilates. 
                 Next course will not be until September.  

******* 
Celebrating 60 years of Pilgrimage:   This year the 
Killaloe Diocese is celebrating 60 years of pilgrimage to 
Lourdes.  On 26th June four flights will leave Shannon 
Airport bringing pilgrims to Lourdes for five days celebrat-
ing the Jubilee Year of Mercy.  The cost is €687 full board 
with online discount available on 
www.joewalshtours.ie.  Assisted pilgrims are most wel-
come to travel and care will be provided by medical , 
nursing and carers.  Cost for an assisted pilgrim is 
€585.  Application forms for assisted pilgrims to Fr Tom 
Ryan  Shannon Pilgrimage Director on 061-364133. 

******* 
Clare Local Development Company are pleased to announce that from ‘FARM 
TO FORK’ a  Horticulture Course will be running in Miltown Malbay for 40 
weeks from 25th April.  The course will contain a mix of academic and practical 
subjects leading to a QQI major Award in Horticulture and is designed to pro-
vide learners with the knowledge, skill and attitudes to follow a career in Horti-
culture.  Participants must be long-term unemployed and in receipt of a Social 
Welfare Payment.  For further information please contact 086 6866800. 

******* 
Cycle Against Suicide 2016:  This year, over 7,000 cyclists are ex-
pected to take part in Cycle Against Suicide, travelling over 1,100km 
around the island of Ireland in 14 days.  The Cycle begins in Phoenix 
Park, Dublin on Sunday, April 24th and visits a number of towns 
across the island; from Cavan to Cookstown, Roscommon and Ro-
screa, returning to Dublin on Saturday, May 7th. Full details of the 
route and how to register is available at 
www.cycleagainstsuicide.com.  If you would like to play your part in 
helping to break the cycle of suicide on the island of Ireland, volun-
teers are always welcome. To volunteer with Cycle Against Suicide, 
please e-mail volunteer@cycleagainstsuicide.com.  If you would like 
to provide accommodation for cyclists when Cycle Against Suicide 
visits your local area, you can do so by sending an e-mail to home-
stays@cycleagainstsuicide.com.   

Cystic Fibrosis Clare Branch will 
hold a church gate collection this 

weekend before all masses.  


